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Entering a Stronghold 

The village of Alwar in North West Senegal is the birthplace of El Hadji Omar Tall.   It is part the story of 

how Senegal embraced what is now its majority religion in the mid-19th century.  It has deep spiritual 

significance as the door for this faith’s entrance into Senegal.    

 

 

 

The Old Mosque at Alwar 

 

This area along the Senegal River is the least reached part of the country. A visible expression of our faith 

is not welcome and can cause violent reacts. There are groups of believers in many places in the country, 

but in this area they are rare. Believers in the city of St Louis are not free to openly express their faith 

outside in group activities.  It is even more restrictive in the region outside of the city. 

  

In late March and early April 2021, a group of us traveled along the Senegal River from St Louis to Matam 

praying for the advancement of the Kingdom of God in this area.  We asked that the door would open 

again, but that this time it would be for the truths of the Holy Scriptures to enter the hearts of the 



 

population of this region.  They prayed for our Lord to raise up disciples from the area for His honor and 

glory.  They also prayed for the contribution of a new initiative toward this goal. Leer Gi (The Light) FM 

97.9 St Louis will be the 3rd radio station in Senegal with an evangelical faith perspective.  

 

  

 

 

The handful of believers in the area are pleased that this radio station will help them advance the Kingdom 

of God.    We expect it to cover a radius of 140 miles including North West Senegal and the southwest part 

of the Islamic Republic of Mauritania.  Pray with us for the impact of “Leer Gi FM 97.9”. The tower was 

raised April 4, 2021.  

 

  

 

 

Adventures in Suburbia 

The latest Adventures in Suburbia post is called “Work Dogs”.  Click on this link to read 

it:   https://ohlinupdate.net/      
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